Re: Hollywood Media District Requests Status on...

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Date: Thu, Nov 10, 2016 at 2:14 PM

Subject: Hollywood Media District Requests Status on Removal of No Parking
AnyTime on Romaine from Seward to mid block (fire hydrant)

To: Christopher Rider <christopher.rider@lacity.org>

Cc: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>

Dear Christopher:

It has come to my attention that we are still awaiting for the “No Parking Anytime”
signhage to be removed from the north side of Romaine Street (between Seward and Las
Palmas). Recently the LADOT Parking Enforcement has been citing constituents that park
on the north side of Romaine which has conflicting sign postings - for example NO
PARKING and No Parking Tuesdays from 8-12. There are only two (2) no parking signs
installed along the north side of the street several feet in-between with no additional
signage. In fact this week alone, LADOT Parking Enforcement towed vehicles from the
street and of course cited them as well. HELP.... Stakeholders are asking why??? Let
me know as these signs where to be removed when the construction of 959 Seward was
completed (back in 2015).

Thank you

Lisa Schechter

Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA 90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org
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